Chadsgrove School

Telephone: 01527 871511

Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk

Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk

Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0IL
Headteacher:

DEB RATTLEY
M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

Dear parent carers,

We have a lot of good quality donated uniform items across all sizes and gender to give away free.
This includes polo tops, shirts, trousers, skirts, dresses, shorts, cardigans, coats and sweatshirts.

If you would like any of these items, please complete the form below and return to Eleanor Hudson
via the school office and we will send them home with your child.

If we do not have the stock in the sizes required, we will keep the details and when we have more in
stock, we will let you know.

Yours sincerely,

Eleanor Hudson

Please return to the school office.

Childs name Class

Iltem required:
Polo shirt Trousers ___ Skirts ___ Dresses

Shorts __ Cardigan ___  Sweatshirt

Size required
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